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Primary Excursion 
Next week the primary students will be heading to 
Gulgong on their excursion. A note of what to bring and a 
COVID note was sent home yesterday. Students are to 
wear school uniform on the Wednesday and pack causal 
clothes for Thursday and Friday. Students are NOT to 
bring electronic devices.  
  
CWA Cooking Competition 
This Thursday, any students wishing to enter the CWA 
cooking competition need to have their entries at school 
by 9am. Students can make a tea cake and/or decorate 
four cupcakes with a native Australian theme. 
 
Remembrance Day Service 
Last Friday our Year 6 students lead a moving 
Remembrance Day service. Our leadership team was 
present at the West Wyalong RSL’s service.  

 
Surveys 
Thank you to the parents who completed the Tell Them 
From Survey. There has been an extension of the survey 
and it will remain open on Friday. If you have not already 
done so, please complete the survey.  
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Swimming for Sport 
Our students braved the cold today, although the water 
temperature was 27 degrees! Please remember to pack 
thongs to make it easier for the students to be ready as it 
is a short turn around for us.  
 
Kids Care About Climate Change 
Tomorrow, Kids Care about Climate Change organisation will 
be here. They will bring the banner made from student’s 
artworks. We entered 84 pictures. The banner has been 
travelling all around the world including the COP27 meeting in 
Egypt. Please ensure your child has returned their media note 
by tomorrow morning. 

 
Leadership Speeches 
Leadership speeches will take place on Thursday 1st December 
for our Year 5 students.   
 
Canteen 
This week will be the last canteen for 2022. We wish Jess all 
the best for the arrival of her new baby. Thank you Jess for 
managing the canteen in 2022 , we have greatly appreciated 
your cooked meals every Friday! Nothing was ever too much 
trouble.  
 

Parent Portal 
Every week I have been sending out a week in review. It 
has come to my attention that some parents have not 
downloaded the Parent Sentral App. This app allows you 
to get notification of what is happening, notes or 
attendance. If you need support downloading the app, 
please call the school or see a staff member. 
   
 
  
Have a wonderful week! 
 

Kylie Taylor 
Principal 
 
 
 

                                               

 

Wyalong Public School 

At Wyalong Public School students, staff and the community 

are respectful, responsible and resilient learners. We have high expectations of 

ourselves and others. We are life-long learners and responsible citizens.      

 Everyone is someone at Wyalong Public School!   

Week 6, Term 4       15th November 2022 



 
 
 
 
 

Swimming for Sport 

Tuesday 15th November 2022  

Tuesday 22nd November 2022 

Tuesday 29th November 2022 

Tuesday 6th December 2022 

Tuesday 13th December 2022 

 

Primary Excursion 

Wednesday 23rd November –  

Friday 25th November 2022 

 

Infants Excursion 

Friday 25th November 2022 

 

Presentation Night 

Wednesday 14th December 2022 

 

Enrichment Day 

Thursday 15th December 2022 

 

Pool Party – Last Day of Term 

Friday 16th December 2022 

 

 

  

Friday 16th December 2022 

Thursday 15th December 2022 



 
 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

                        

 

 

 

         

      

 



 

 

  
HOW TO ORDER SCHOOL UNIFORM 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Entries due back at school on 

Thursday 17th November 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Crazy Whist Cards 
 

1.30pm 
S&C Club 

 
All Welcome 


